
WE ARE ON THE 
HUNT FOR TICKS!

Alaska is home to several kinds of ticks. Recently, several new kinds of ticks have been 

found on people and pets in the state. We need your help to learn more!

HOW CAN YOU HELP PROTECT YOUR FAMILY, PETS, AND WILDLIFE?

1. Put the tick in a 
clean container. 

If you find a tick, 
SUBMIT IT!

2. Download and 
fill out the Submit- 
A-Tick form from 
the website below. 

3. Mail to the 
Office of the State 
Veterinarian.

Learn more about ticks in Alaska and 
the Alaska Submit-A-Tick Program

www.dec.alaska.gov/eh/vet/ticks

Check the ears, 
neck, jaw line, eyes, 
and feet of hunted 
animals for ticks.

Comb through the 
mammal's fur with your 

fingers to find ticks.

Questions? 
Email alaskaticks@alaska.edu


